
You are cordially invited to a reception hosted by the Global 
Antibiotic Research and Development Partnership (GARDP)  
on Monday 1 October 2018 from 18.00-20.00

As WHO Member States and stakeholders gather to discuss a 
possible future Global Framework for Development & Stewardship to 
Combat Antimicrobial Resistance, this is an opportunity to network 
and gain insight into how GARDP is addressing global public health 
needs by developing antibiotics while endeavouring to ensure access 
and sustainable use.

Venue: Domaine de Penthes, Chemin de l’Impératrice 18,  
1292 Pregny-Chambésy (nine minutes walk from WHO)

RSVP by Friday 26 September to pkarhu@dndi.org

Antibiotics for the future – 
challenges and opportunities
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